Hurricane Vhlloy
Chamber of Commerce

Stronger Together

RRCI

168 N. 100 E.

Suite 101

St. George, UT 84770

June 1, 2022
Dear Jill,

Congratulations! Members of the Hurricane Valley Chamber of Commerce have voted to
honor RRCI as the June 2022 Business of the Month!

The HVCC is honored to recognize member businesses that support the local economy,
provide a valuable service to residents of Hurricane Valley, provide meaningful
empLoyment opportunities, and excel in customer service, RRCI does all that and so
much more.

The Chamber is grateful for the many contributions RRCI has made and for your
unwavering support of Hurricane Valley events and organizations, as well as the
Hurricane Valley Chamber of Commerece.

The Chamber would like to honor RRCI at the upcoming luncheon to be held on
Thursday, June 16th at the Hurricane City Community Center, located at 63 South 100
West in Hurricane. We invite you and the RRCI administrative team to join us at the
luncheon meeting, beginning at 11:30 am. Your meals are complimentary, but we ask
that you provide a list of guests who will be accompanying you. Please call (435) 635-
3402 &);' email: Officc@HVChamber.com by Tuesday, June 14th, 2022, to confirm your
attendance.

Again, Congratulations! We look forward to paying tribute to you and recognizing RRCI
for its many achievements. The RRCI team can be proud of the work they do. RRCI is
indeed a blessing to countless Southern Utah individuals and families.

Warmest regar

Ike S Tu
President
Hurricane Valley Chamber of Commerce



